

1 December 2016

Dear Colleague

Re: New Queen's Counsel

I am pleased to advise that His Excellency the Governor has approved the appointment by Letters Patent of the barristers listed below as Queen's Counsel:

Matthew Thomas Brady Vicki Ann Loury Christopher James Murdoch Bernard Thomas Porter

The appointments were made on the recommendation of The Honourable Catherine Holmes, Chief Justice of Queensland.

On behalf of the Association I congratulate our new silks on their appointment.

Christopher Hughes QC President

> BAR ASSOCIATION OF QUEENSLAND ABN 78 009 717 739

Ground Floor Inns of Court 107 North Quay Brisbane Qld 4000

Tel: 07 3238 5100 Fax: 07 3236 1180 DX: 905

chlefexec@qldbar.asn.au

Constituent Member of the Australian Bar Association